
 

 

BIPEA WIDENS ITS RANGE OF PTS’ OFFER WITH A 
NEW PROFICIENCY TEST IN THE FIELD OF 

COSMETICS  

 

ALLERGENS IN A FRAGRANT COUMPOUND 

 

May 2022, 

BIPEA is launching a new Proficiency Testing Schemes (PT 109) dedicated to cosmetics’ 
testing laboratories. This quality control test includes 1 round and allows laboratories to 
enumerate allergens present in a fragrant compound.  

For this first trial, BIPEA will propose a sample of lavender essential oil. When performing 
analysis on samples, participating laboratories will have the possibility to follow the EN 
NF 16274 norm or another method. 20 allergens are expected for this test, as mentioned 
in the 1223/2009 EU Regulation’s guidelines.  

For more than 50 years, BIPEA has provided a wide range of proficiency tests and external 
reference materials for testing laboratories concerned by quality control and analytical 
accuracy in various fields (environment, food, cosmetics, pharmaceuticals).  

To learn more about the "PT 109 - Allergens in Cosmetics  ", as well as the full range of 
proficiency tests, please feel free to contact BIPEA at:  

BIPEA France   

+33 1 40 05 26 30  

www.bipea.org 

press@bipea.org 
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